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In Brief: 

 Our Word of the Week  

 was ‘contemporaneously.’ 

 

 Brimming with books!  

 Well done to Lucy in 7RH 

 who won The Suthers  

 School Reading Challenge 

 2018 and bagged a box full 

 of brilliant books!  

 

 Christmas is coming!       

Look out for letters this  

week inviting your child to 

take part in our Xmas   

dinner on Thursday 13 

December. Pre-payment 

required.  

 

 Congratulations to Kara in 

7RH who won the 100% 

attendance prize draw for 

Term 1  

 

  Is your child eligible for  

   Free School Meals? You  

 can find out and register 

 With Notts County Council 

 here 

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

BRIMMING WITH BOOKS AND MORE  

MATHSWATCH CHALLENGE UPDATE: TERM 2 

SKYLARK SURGE AHEAD  

Shaping up nicely—just some of the prod-

ucts  created in DT for the Newark Christ-

mas Market on Saturday 15 December. 

Well done to Lucy, winner of 
The Reading Challenge 2018  

Skylark have soared into the lead 

again this week after banking a 

brilliant 57 points in the last 7 

days. Their closest rivals overall 

are Beacon who cashed an im-

pressive 44 points this week.  

A big well done to Lucy in 7RH who this week walked away with a box 

full of books as the winner of The Suthers School Reading Challenge 

2018. With at least 6 brand new books to read, Lucy should be set for 

at least the next couple of weeks! Lucy was also part of the winning 

Healthy Breakfast team and picked up her prize for that as well (along 

with her teammates) this week! Well done to all!  

This week also saw the start of the                                                          

election process for our first ever Student                                               

Council with nominations opening on                                                      

Thursday. There is likely to be a lot of                                                                                     

competition for these coveted positions                                                                 

and elections will take place on Thursday                                                  6 

December. Campaigning will start as                                                    soon 

as nominations are confirmed!  

And with just 3 weeks now until the end                                                           

term, work has been well underway in DT                                                     

where students have been planning and                                                             

perfecting their Xmas-themed  products                                                 

ready  for the Newark market on 15 December.   All parents are warm-

ly invited to attend and we’ll be looking for some student stallholders  

too so please keep an eye out for further information.                                                 

Competition is building in Maths where students are working hard to com-

plete the highest number of assignments. The Leader board is shown below:  

http://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/education/school-meals/free-school-meals-and-milk

